
DINNERS FOR 8 ARE BACK! 

By popular demand, these connection-building 

events are back. See p.7 of March’s Oracle  and 

sign up on the Discipleship Bulletin Board! 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Who do you say Jesus is? Come join us Tuesday mornings at 9:30 in 

the Oak Room, as we continue our study of Who Is Jesus? and expand 

our understanding of who Jesus was and is. All OPC women and their 

friends are welcome.  

See Anne Wallace with any questions or if you would like a book. 

FOOD SHELF CURRENT NEEDS: 

Cookies, Crackers, Canned Hash, and Canned Stew are the current 

needs. If you wish to donate cash, please see Jean Schult or Andy  

Resch. Thank you for your generosity. 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

will meet on March 13th at Noon at Union St. Eatery. We will discuss 

the book of Ezekiel. New Members are always welcome! 

Any questions, please see Dick Malloy. 

2017 LENTEN SERIES & TINSELTOWN OPPORTUNITY 
 

On Thursday evenings at 7pm beginning March 9th, 

we will begin exploring Ray Vander Laan’s DVD and 

Book “The Mission of Jesus”. The first of five session 

will be at OPC, and will continue at various  

congregants’ homes who have graciously  

volunteered to host.  More info in the March Oracle. 

Also, on Thursday, March 30th at 7pm, Tinseltown Theatre is showing 

“Facing the Darkness,” which chronicles the 2014 Ebola Crisis,  

showing how faith conquered fear. More info in March Oracle. 

WORSHIP ASSISTANTS NEEDED (ESPECIALLY LITURGISTS!) 

There is a BIG NEED for Ushers and Liturgists! Please sign up on the 

sheet located in the Fellowship Hall (on the door near the kitchen). 

Your contribution to the Sunday service is vital in helping maintain the 

quality we have all come to expect. Thank you! 
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FELLOWSHIP OUTING EVENT… MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 

Zarpentine’s Pancake Breakfast 

Saturday, March 18 

9:30am 

Sign up by March 12th! 

PW EVENT!!! 

Greece Athena Middle School is performing 

“Mary Poppins!” Come join the fun on 

March 25th at 1pm. Tickets are $12.00 

each. Sign up on the PW Bulletin Board!  

Thank you! 

UPDATE: We will be gathering at Judy Rynne’s home at 11:00 for 

brunch before the production. Ticket money is due by March 19th and 

may be given to Judy. Checks should be made out to OPC PW.  

Thanks again! 

YOU’RE INVITED!!! 

“All You Can Eat” Pancake Breakfast 

Saturday, April 1st 

8—11am 

Cost: $5 for ages 11 and up, $3 ages 5-10 

Help support the Summer 2017  

Mission Trip 

to ‘The Pittsburgh Project’ 

2nd ANNUAL SPAGHETTI DINNER FUNDRAISER 
Saturday, March 11th, 4:30—6:30pm @ OPC 

Cost: $9 Adults, $8 Seniors, and $5 under 12 
Dinner includes beverage and dessert! 

All proceeds to benefit the ministry of OPC. 
 

We are also looking for donations to fund the purchase of the  
supplies for the dinner. If you wish to donate, please see Dick  

Malloy. Thanks! 

OPC RUMMAGE SALE 
The Rummage Sale will be taking place the week after Easter  

(April 20th, 21st, & 22nd). You can begin bringing SALEABLE items 
to the church on Easter Sunday. Items MUST be clean and priced no 

less than $.50 for each bundle. More info forthcoming. See Pat Everett 
with questions, or call her at 352-6848. Thanks! 
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